
 
 

 
Date: 03 Mar 2025 
 
To whom it may concern:    
 

Inspection of the Fire Service System for 
 Cyberport Expansion Project 

 
To facilitate the statutory requirements and safety standards, Gammon 
Construction Co., Ltd. will be conducting inspection of the fire service system 
from early March to the end of July 2025, Monday to Saturday, from 9 AM to 
6 PM. During this period, the fire service system within the construction site 
will sound intermittently. The affected areas include the Arcade, Waterfront 
park, hotel, and nearby residences, etc. 
The rehearsal day for the test will be set for March 8, 2025 (Saturday), followed 
by the official testing. 
Gammon Construction Co., Ltd. understands that the test may cause 
inconvenience to you and sincerely appreciates your understanding. 
For any inquiries, please contact Ms. Mani WONG Man Ling, the public 
relations officer (phone: 9136 2767). 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Gammon Construction Limited 

 

Annex:  

- Project Contact List 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
Project Contact List 

 
Contractor: Gammon Construction Limited 
 
Title Name  Phone 

No. 
Email 

Public 
Relations 
Officer 

Mani WONG Man 
Ling 9136 2767 Mani.wong@gammonconstruction.com  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


